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1. Blanket non-renewal/re-hiring of adjuncts. We would like to follow up on the status
of this process. Have hiring letters started going out to invite non-renewed adjuncts to
teach in the Fall? Do you know approximately how many adjuncts will be asked to
return, and how many will not? We would appreciate any up-to-date information you
can provide on this situation.

2. Changing full-time academic teaching loads. Following up on previous discussions of
this issue, we would like to have a firmer idea of exactly how many people will be
having their teaching load increased (due to less robust research activity, etc.) for the.
2017-18 academic year; also, how many faculty do you anticipate reviewing under this
policy moving forward.

O 3. Diversity and Inclusion Council. We would like to thank President Christian for his
invitation to our Women’s Rights and Concerns Committee to name a member of the
academic faculty to this body. We would also like to update the Administration on our
plans for filling that spot, and to discuss other issues related to the Diversity and
Inclusion initiative.




